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14th. April. 1960.
Sir,
Reverting to my letter of the 6th. instant, respecting the
case of the steamer "EMIL BERENZ", T have to request that you will
return the first entry report on the vessel by return of post, with
the necessary additions and corrections as set forth in my letter,
as the delay in the issue of the vescel's certificates is causing
great inconvenience and annoyance.
I am, Sir,

Your Ohedient Servant,

Secretary.

Emil Herzherg Esq.,

STETTIN.




